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Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

April30,2018 

Matiss Rudus-Lacitis and Galina Razdrjonova 
51 McLaughlin Terrace 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Sofia Rudus 
2018 Roadway Safety Poster Contest 

Dear Mr. Rudus-Lacitis and Ms. Razdrjonova, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your daughter, Sofia, for her 
award for Honorable Mention in the 2018 Roadway Safety Poster Contest. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Sofia to our next Board 
meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle School 
Cafetorium. 

We are very proud of Sofia's accomplishment! 

Sincere~ 

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
Mario Ciccarini, Principal, Bradley School 
file 


